



## **COURTESY TRANSLATION**

Dear Colleague,

we are pleased to invite you to the Meeting of the Secretaries General of the European Union Parliaments, which will be held at the Chamber of Deputies in Rome on 13th March 2015.

The meeting will take place from 10:45 a.m. to around 4:00 p.m. and will address the topics indicated in the draft programme, which is enclosed in this letter together with the general information and the registration forms.

We would also be pleased to invite you to the official dinner to be held in the evening of 12<sup>th</sup> March.

The final programme of the meeting and the draft programme of the Conference of the Speakers of European Union Parliaments, to be held in Rome on 20-21 April next, will be sent to you as soon as possible.

We would be grateful if you could return registration forms by 6th March.

Looking forward to meeting you in Rome, we remain

Very Cordially Yours

Elisabetta Serafin

Lucia Pagano